RIVER ACRES WATER SUPPLY (RAWS) 
PRESS RELEASE


BOIL WATER NOTICE LIFTED
As of 9:45am Saturday 5/23/20 the advisory to boil water prior to use for drinking water or human consumption purposes has ended. 
The corrective actions taken to restore the quality of water distributed by the River Acres Water Supply has been successful, and as of this morning TCEQ was provided with laboratory test results that indicate the water no longer requires boiling prior to use. 
On May 9, 2020 TCEQ required River Acres to issue a Boil Water Notice to inform customers that due to conditions which occurred, the water from this system was required to be boiled prior to use for drinking water or human consumption purposes.
If you have any questions concerning this matter, you may contact the River Acres WSC office at (361)387-2614.
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